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Heller: “Not Convinced” about Department of Interior Nominee     
Opposes Nominee for Assistant Secretary of Fish and Wildlife and Parks, Department of the Interior in Committee
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, at a meeting of the Energy and Natural Resources Committee, U.S. Senator Dean Heller opposed the Administration’s nominee to be Assistant Secretary of Fish and Wildlife and Parks, Department of the Interior, Rhea Suh, saying:
“While I appreciate the time Ms. Suh has spent with me discussing resource issues that are important to Nevada, I share my colleagues concerns about whether this nominee is best qualified for this position,” said Senator Dean Heller. “Additionally, after meeting with the nominee and receiving her testimony in Committee, I am not convinced that this Administration is willing to take every step necessary to help prevent a listing of the sage grouse under the Endangered Species Act. Too many questions remain, which is why I cannot support this nominee at this time.” 
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